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Memorandum 

DATE: 8 November 2017 

TO: All Little Athletics Centres  

SUBJECT: 2017 McDonald’s State Relay Championships Souvenir Polo Shirts  

 
 

Please promote the 2017 McDonald’s State Relays Championships Souvenir Polo Shirts by 
sharing the attached papers and the information below with you members.   

 Souvenir Polo Shirts cost - $25.00 (incl. GST) each.  

 Pre-orders for 2017 McDonald’s State Relay Championships polo shirts are being 
accepted; payment and final orders must be received by the LAQ Office by 
Wednesday 22nd November 2017. 

 Any interested members of LAQ may purchase a Souvenir Polo Shirt. 

 Neither Nordic Sport Australia nor LAQ will accept responsibility for members 
purchasing or ordering incorrect sizes. 

 Payment for pre-orders must be received by the LAQ Office in the form of cash, 
direct deposit or Centre cheques made payable to Nordic Sport Australia.  Orders 
without payment will not be processed.   

 A limited quantity of Souvenir Polo Shirts will be available at the Nordic Sport 
retail outlet during the 2017 McDonald’s State Relay Championships.  Purchases 
made on the day of the competition, may be paid by cash or EFTPOS.   

 A colour copy of Polo Shirt design is enclosed to assist in the decision making 
process.  Colours are Blue (main colour), Green (inserts) and Black (trim). 

 Purchased Polo Shirts will not be exchanged. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the LAQ Office on (07) 
3892-9400. 


